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Dates for your 
diary:   
 

1st April 
Last day of 
Spring term 
 
19th April 
First day of the 
Summer term 
 
Tea and Talk 
9am 
 
22nd April 
Earth day 
 
27th April 
Modeshift 
Platinum award 
celebrations 
 
Family Faith & 
Fun  
 
29th April 
Police visit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Egg competition 
Congratulations to our winners!  
KS1 
Joanna Pasumarthi, Sara Bhanbhro, 
Rayan Saif El-deen, Ahatty Tesfa 
KS2 
Zach Middleton-Holmes, Nirvi Purandare, 
Aarush Fulsamandar, Lakshmi Jayaseelan 

Citizens award 
 Spring term 

Well done to our citizens award winners for 
the Spring term.  These pupils have been 
upstanding role models of our school values. 
FS2-Salah Gamel 
Y1-  Amiira Mahamoud 
Y2- Siya Garkal 
Y3- Henos Kibrom 
Y4- Maya Hoang 
Y5- Rayan Abushamah 
Y6- Huda Ibrahim  

Family Faith and Fun 
This will take place on Wednesday 27th 

April. Please look out for the flier after the 

Easter holidays and book your place at the 

school office. 

             PE Days-Summer 1  
FS2-Monday and Friday 
Y1-Tuesday and Thursday  
Y2-Wednesday and Friday  
Y3-Monday and Thursday 
Y4-Tuesday and Thursday 
Y5-Tuesday and Swimming  
Y6-Wednesday and Friday  

Tea and Talk 
Come and join us for our first coffee morning 
on Tuesday 19th April from 9am in the hall. 
These will run every two weeks, with different 
guest speakers attending each session. 

 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 27th April  
We would like to invite you to celebrate our 
Platinum Modeshift award achievement with 
us on Wednesday 27th April. There will be free 
breakfast food for pupils in the yard from 
8.30am and our award will be presented at 
9am. 
We are looking for ‘acts’ to be performed in 
the yard for this celebration. If you are able to 
help us with this, please contact Mrs Thomas.  

 
Have a lovely Easter holiday. Thank you as 
ever, for your support in school. We had an 
amazing turnout for our Local History week 
exhibition. We hope you enjoyed looking at 
our children’s work, as much as they enjoyed 
the local history visits.  
 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher  
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